
Dr. Kathy Racher 
Chair, Giant Mine Oversight Board 
5014-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT  
X1A 2P2 

August 27, 2018 

RE: Request for IPRP response to the GMRP Project Team’s conclusion on the 
GMRP Implementation Schedule 

Dr. Racher, 

Please find attached a written response from the Giant Mine Remediation Project 
Independent Peer Review Panel (IPRP) regarding recommendation 2017-7 from the 
Giant Mine Oversight Board (GMOB) 2017 Annual Report (April 2017), which states  

“GMOB recommends that the Independent Peer Review Panel (IPRP) respond to 
the Project Team’s conclusion that the remediation and stabilization of arsenic 
dust is progressing at a rate appropriate for the associated risk.” 

Please don’t hesitate to contact Ms. Natalie Plato at 867-669-2838 or 
natalie.plato@canada.ca should you have any questions on the attached 

Sincerely, 

Craig Wells 
Director 
Giant Mine Remediation Project 

Encl. 
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